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Townsend, Erle

From: Diana Crowell <dianacrowell7@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 10:24 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A Advanced Clean Cars II Program (reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a!achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose this bill for the following reasons.. 

 

Maine families are struggling enough already. This bill is way too premature even  if realis�c at all for Maine. This is a 

rural  state where people have to drive long distances for work and supplies. Most Maine families cannot afford an 

electric car even if it had long distance capabili�es at all. The cost of living ; food, fuel, interest rates are already a 

burden on people of Maine.  There is much new evidence of the folly or at least premature prac�ce of electric vehicles 

for every-day people ( and most residents are every-day people)  especially in Maine. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Diana M Crowell  


